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LINAK® INFORMATION about the Toxic Substances Control Act (TSCA) 

 

 

To LINAK customers 

 

The Toxic Substances Control Act (TSCA) allows the US Environmental Protection Agency to 

restrict the use of certain substances, like PBT chemicals, in order to help reduce exposure. On 

January 6, 2021, the Agency issued final rules under Section 6(h) of the TSCA. These new rules 

became effective on February 5, 2021 and will restrict the use of five PBT chemicals, 

 

• 2,4,6-tris (tert-butyl) phenol (“2,4,6-TTBP”) 

• Decabromodiphenyl ether (“DecaBDE”)  

• Hexachlorobutadiene (“HCBD”)  

• Pentachlorothiophenol (“PCTP”)  

• Phenol, isopropylated phosphate (3:1) (“PIP (3:1)”)  

 

To the best of our knowledge, none of these five chemicals are present in LINAK products. 

LINAK will continue to monitor the presence of these chemicals in LINAK products. 
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